THE CiTY OF CORAL GABLES

CITY HALL 405 BILTMORE WAY

OFFICE OF CITY MANAGER CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33134

The City Beautiful

April 30, 2015

Ms. Britnee Ellison
111 Florida Ave.
Coral Gables, FL 33133

Dear Britnee:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Hopkins Cooper Scholarship Committee it is my pleasure to advise
that you have been awarded $2500.00 toward your college career. This is the result of your hard work
and dedication, and we are happy for you.

This award represents an appreciation of individuals who strive to better themselves. The City of Coral
Gables is proud to sponsor this award and assist young people in achieving their educational and career
goals.

When the City receives confirmation of your acceptance to the college of your choice, along with the list
of courses you will be taking, in transcript or official schedule format, the monies will be forwarded
directly to the college. This information should be sent to:

The City of Coral Gables
C/0 Ms. Naomi Levi
405 Biltmore Way
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Again, Congratulations on your accomplishments, and we wish you much success in the future!

Kind regards,

Dhaa b

Naomi Levi, Esq.
Assistant to the City Manager

P.O. BOX 141549 CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33114-1549 (305) 460-5201



THE CiTY OF CORAL GABLES

CITY HALL 405 BILTMORE WAY

OFFICE OF CITY MANAGER CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33134

The City Beautiful

April 30, 2015

Mr. Willie Gibson
236 Washington Dr.
Coral Gables, FL 33133

Dear Willie:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Hopkins Cooper Scholarship Committee it is my pleasure to advise
that you have been awarded $2500.00 toward your college career. This is the result of your hard work
and dedication, and we are happy for you.

This award represents an appreciation of individuals who strive to better themselves. The City of Coral
Gables is proud to sponsor this award and assist young people in achieving their educational and career
goals.

When the City receives confirmation of your acceptance to the college of your choice, along with the list
of courses you will be taking, in transcript or official schedule format, the monies will be forwarded
directly to the college. This information should be sent to:

The City of Coral Gables
C/O Ms. Naomi Levi
405 Biltmore Way
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Again, Congratulations on your accomplishments, and we wish you much success in the future!

Kind regards,

) —

Naomi Levi, Esq.
Assistant to the City Manager

P.O. BOX 141549 CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33114-1549 (305) 460-5201



